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Hi everyone, It is so great to see so many of you here today at our Fall Assembly – 

thank you for your service and attending this important gathering of our 

fellowship.  I hope you will learn something new today and come away with an 

even greater appreciation for how our CT Area functions in service to our 

membership.   

In October, I had the absolute pleasure of attending District 11 and District 3’s 

district meetings.  I so enjoyed meeting the Group Representatives and was truly 

impressed with the information, creativity and ideas shared at the meetings, as 

well as the active participation from all involved.  Thank you for your willingness 

to allow me to attend and learn from you.   

This morning, we had our Fall Assembly Workshop on “Service Tips and Tools” 

and covered three main topics where we receive a lot of questions – Paneling, 

Links of Service, and conducting a Group Inventory.   

Thank you to everyone who attended or submitted questions for the workshop.  I 

wanted to extend a very special thanks to our panel – Taffy P (past Delegate), 

Mary Ann R (past Delegate) and Janine G (District Representative, District 11) for 

your willingness to participate and share their experience and knowledge to help 

everyone understand these complex topics.  

 

Thank you all for your service in support of our fellowship. 

Respectfully, Love in Service, 

Katie D.  

Alternate Delegate, CT Area World Service Conference 

 

 

 


